
 

 

Hillary Harding is Vice President of Development and Communications for Cleo Parker 
Robinson Dance (CPRD), overseeing both fundraising and marketing directives. Along with 
President and CEO Malik Robinson, she has served as lead on the organization's facilities 
expansion program from its inception in late 2018, with the 22,000sf new wing currently 
projected to open in Nov.25 

Hillary serves on the board of AFP (Association for Fundraising Professionals) and is a 2024 
Milton Murray Fellowship recipient. Including her nine years with CPRD, she has worked in 
the field of nonprofits for over 25 years. Earning a degree from SFSU, she began her career 
as a dancer, enjoying a brief career as a professional modern dancer in San 
Francisco.  Now, when not immersed in development strategy sessions, Hillary is an avid 
capoeirista, having trained and refined her skills in both Brazil and here in the U.S.    

 


